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July 19, 2019 
 
 
 
To: MStM Community Members 
 
From: Central Office 
 
Update:  Changes to the Raptor Visitor Registration System. 
 
 
In the next few weeks we will be updating our current Raptor Visitor Registration System to the new and 
improved Raptor6 Visitor Registration System.  This will be a good change, but unfortunately with this update 
the identifications that were already in the previous Raptor System “will not” carry forward to the Raptor 6 
System.  Therefore, we will require that you bring your license and/or state issued identification in with you for 
the first time that you visit our school this year.  We will need your help to rebuild our visitor log listing in the 
Raptor6 system.  Please bring either a license or a state issued ID with you to be scanned upon arrival.   
 
Just a reminder that all doors will be locked during the school day and that all visitors will need to check in at 
the Central Office located on the southwest corner of the school building.  After checking in the Central Office, 
all guests will be given a visitor pass that is to be worn the entire time and until they are done with their visit.  
Visitors/guests will be subject to a scan against the National Sex Offender Registry.  The District reserves the 
right to restrict visitors/guests as a result of the check.  Prior to departure of the school, visitors/guests are 
asked to check out at the Central Office. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Karen Tomlinson at karen_tomlinson@mstm.us or call 
641-764-2466. 
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